
  The Twenty-third Annual Bishop Vincent De Paul 
Breen Scholarship Program

 The Knights of Columbus are celebrating twenty three years of scholarships here 
at St. Magdalene De Pazzi. We’ve been blessed to provide support to over fifty 
students and invite all of the young people to apply for this year’s scholarships. 
 
● Two five hundred dollar ($500) college scholarships for graduating high 

school seniors

●  A two hundred fifty dollar ($250) scholarship for the child or grandchild of a 
Knight going on to college

 Eligibility guidelines and applications are available in the Narthex and on the knights 
website at  https://www.kofc3294.org/. All applications must be submitted by July 12th, 
2025. Questions: Please contact Phil Melancon at (703) 201-0985 (philmel64@gmail.com)


